
 

 

Agency Response to Economic Impact Analysis 

 
 

The Board of Physical Therapy concurs with the analysis of the Department of 

Planning and Budget for the proposed amendment to 18VAC112-20-10, et seq., 

Regulations Governing the Practice of Physical Therapy, except the agency does 

not agree that this periodic review proposal needs to be sent to JCAR. The analysis 

concludes that all changes are either less restrictive, beneficial to licensees, or 

clarifying in nature. 


